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Karen McKibbon, Resolutions 
 
 
CWL members can promote a world of justice and peace and we can now become 
involved again, now that we are able to meet in our CWL groups.  Each member makes 
a difference by adding her “voice and support to this national sisterhood of Catholic 
women who promote awareness and respond to political and social issues that affect all 
Canadians”.  
 
Any resolutions that have been prepared in 2021, will be deferred to 2022.   
Deferring resolutions that move through the different levels gives the opportunity to 
allow for the participation of CWL members. 
 
Contact elected members of government, locally Cheryl and John, to let them 
know your concerns when you take an interest in a piece of legislation.  Sophie 
Chatel is now the MP for the Pontiac, and  
André Fortin,  Member of the National Assembly for Pontiac,  
For Hastings Lennox and Addington the MP is Shelby Kramp-Neuman, and the MPP is 
Daryl Kramp. 
 
Go to the bills being introduced by the Federal and Provincial members and read 
through these bills.  We can look to previous resolutions that may need to be 
updated with newer information and references.   
 
Your own voice can make a difference in the world and in our CWL League. 
 
My deepest admiration goes today to CWL members of our Lady of Fatima who wills 
share with you their resolution today.   
 
Well done, well researched and congratulations !!! 
 
 


